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Vintage Sports-Car Club 

1st & 2nd July 2017 
 

CLUBMANS HILL CLIMB – FINAL INSTRUCTIONS 
 

OFFICIALS & MARSHALS 
 

Permit Number: 100316 
 

  

 
MSA Steward:  Howard Palmer  Club Stewards:    J. Ryder & K. Squire       
Clerk of the Course:  P. Richardson  Secretary of the Meeting: R. Webb 
 

The Meeting will be governed by the General Regulations of the Motor Sports Association Ltd., incorporating the 
provisions of the International Sporting Code of FIA, the S.R.’s and any written instructions the promoting club 
may issue for the event. 
 
Marshals should have already received their 2017 Marshals Pass, Parking Pass and Marshals Club Record Book in 
the post, please ensure you bring all of these with you to the meeting.  
 
Officials who have not attended a meeting yet this season will receive their pass and parking pass at signing-on.  
Car park and gate security personnel will be briefed to ensure that you have access in the morning. All cars being 
taken up the hill must be parked past Triangle. The relevant pass must be displayed on your windscreen during 
the weekend. 
 
SIGNING ON for Marshals and Officials will be in the Courtyard meeting room from 7.30am.  Please ensure that 
you have signed on before entering the track area.  After 9am the sign-on sheets will be with the secretary of the 
meeting. Runs start at 9am 
 
RUNNING ORDER This event will be run in programme order for both practice and competition runs. 
 
 

MARSHALS’ BRIEFING is at 8.30am in the Farmyard. All marshals must attend. 
 
 
PARKING AND CAMPING Please park in the official’s/competitor’s car park opposite the church drive except for 
those who have farmyard entry. A designated camping area for marshals will be set out for those who wish to use 
it in the main camping field. There will be no competing cars in the Orchard.  MAC members will be using the 
Orchard as in previous meetings.  PLEASE DO NOT PARK YOUR MOTORHOMES OR CARAVANS IN THE DISABLED 
AREA IN THE ORCHARD. 
 
RUBBISH Please keep all your rubbish with you and at the end of the meeting empty into the rubbish bins 
provided.  
 
Officials and marshals must not use radio scanners during the event.  If for any reason you cannot attend please 
let the office know as soon as you can. 
 

Robin Webb 
SECRETARY OF THE MEETING 


